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TO:      Surgeons and Anesthesiologists   
 
FROM:    Dr. Michael Galang, Senior Vice President & Chief Information Officer  
 
DATE:      May 1, 2020            
 
RE:    Epic Systems weLearning          
 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to first pass along my best wishes and hope for the health and safety of you and 
your loved ones during this unprecedented time. The COVID-19 pandemic has created obvious 
and unexpected challenges for the healthcare industry, including Catholic Health. 
 
Catholic Health has continued with plans to implement Epic as its new Electronic Health Record 
(EHR) with go-live set for November 1, 2020. While we pause for New York State approval to 
resume elective surgeries, we wanted to provide you with a peek into how Epic will function 
after the implementation is completed.  
 
In order to view the weLearning video demonstrations attached, you will need to register for 
Epic UserWeb (see instructions attached) if you have not already done so. Epic UserWeb is a 
massive digital library and will serve as a primary source of information before and after go-live.  
 
The video links provided in the attached document outline Epic’s Foundation system and 
therefore have not been customized for Catholic Health or tailored to individual users. They do 
demonstrate the look and feel of Epic, however, allowing you to gain familiarity with the 
technology before you see them again during training.  
 
This is a great opportunity to get a head start. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Mike Galang 


